
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS (Grade 12) 

Circular no: UIS/175/2020-21            March 17, 2021 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from GEMS United Indian School! 

Subject: 2021 Virtual Graduation Day 

Congratulations! Your ward is ready to take up the CBSE Board Examinations scheduled to be held in the 

month of May 2021. 

It is with great pleasure and immense pride, we invite you to the 2021 Graduation Day ceremony for the 

Grade 12 (2020-2021) students. The virtual graduation ceremony is scheduled to be held on March 30, 

2021. 

Traditionally, we would have this grand celebration in our school multi-purpose hall but owing to the 

pandemic, we have no option but to go online for the event. Nonetheless, our spirits are high and we would 

like to make the most of the opportunity at hand to celebrate virtually.  

In line with this, we would like to see all our graduates in the graduation gown and mortarboards to lend 

a ceremonial flavour to the online event. Since we are disallowed to have gowns distributed on campus and 

pictures taken in school, we have facilitated the rental of the gowns and taking of pictures at Joy Photo 

Studio. Pictures of our graduates will be inserted into the presentation planned for graduation day. 

We have made graduation gown kits available to your ward at the rental charge of AED 25 /- (inclusive 

of VAT) at Joy Studio. Apart from the gown and mortarboard rental, you may select the picture size as per 

your choice. Prices for different-sized pictures range from AED 25 to AED 35. The hard copy of your picture 

will be handed over to you within 30 minutes so you need not visit the studio twice. 

Address:  

Joy studio  

Opposite Holiday Inn Hotel, Electra street 

Behind Home Fresh Supermarket 

Contact Number:  026343489; Mobile Number: 0508361256 

 (Please call and confirm your appointment before visiting the studio to avoid any inconvenience due to prior 

appointments) 

tel:02%206343489
tel:050%208361256


 
 

Studio timings: 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

GPS location: 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Joy+Studio+LLC,+Abu+Dhabi/@24.4893923,54.3674946,1

7z/data=!4m12!1m6!3m5!1s0x0:0x1d4d101258f488e9!2sJoy+Studio+LLC,+Abu+Dhabi!8m2!3d2

4.4893777!4d54.3675268!3m4!1s0x0:0x1d4d101258f488e9!8m2!3d24.4893777!4d54.3675268 

Days for Girls: March 18, 19, 20 & 21 

Days for Boys: March 24, 25, 26, 28 

Please follow all social distancing and Covid protocols while visiting the Studio.  

We look forward to having you with us on this memorable occasion. We would like to wish all of our 

graduating students the very best of luck as they disperse around the globe and embark on the next stage 

of their education.  

 

Warm regards,  

 
 

K. George Mathew 

Principal/CEO 
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